
From: Ivan
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004A
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 8:01:26 PM

Landlords should be Honored with a state holiday for providing housing to all the thousands of Oregon residence,
instead people want to take away their right to control their own property.

What will renters do when the landlords decide it's no longer worth the hassle to rent out their houses , so they sell
them.  That's where this is going to go.

Less housing, because the owners no longer want to be landlords.

Thank you,  I have been a landlord for over fifty years.   Ivan Lund
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